

10th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: Principals Update – Term 6, Week 6

Only two weeks left now until the end of term. This week will be a busy one with our Oak talent performance to Year 4 and 5 students, our rewards trip to Thorpe Park and our Summer Festival on Friday. Remember you are more than welcome to join us in the afternoon. You are welcome from 11.30 for a picnic with your child or from 12.00 for afternoon races. Just sign up if you havent done so already and let us know you will be coming https://forms.office.com/r/vPNBS9szyP

Public Exhibiton Invite

We are excited to be hosting a public exhibition, to display proposals for the new school. This event will take place on Wednesday 20th July from **3.30pm to 7.00pm** in our main school Hall. You are of course welcome to attend this event.



Year 11 Prom



On Friday our Year 11 students said their final farewell. They certainly dressed to impress and arrived to their prom in style. We are extremely proud all all they have overcome over the last few years and hope their send off was everything they had hpped for. Our prom even made the echo for one of the more unique entrances by Luć Hilton. Teenager arrives at Oak Academy prom at Three Tuns pub with marching band | Bournemouth Echo

End of Year Newsletter

I am beginning to bring together our end of year newsletter. As with previous letters I am keen to share successes that students have achieved outside of school. Please do email me with details and photos if your child has done something you would like to share with me.

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ





Uniform

A reminder of the deadline of 1st August for ordering any branded uniform from Oak Academy - Schools (pbuniform-online.co.uk). All students will need to be wearing full school uniform from September. Letters will be sent out before the summer highlighting items of uniform that individual students need to correct ahead of September. Many thanks for your support with this.

Finally, a reminder that the school term ends on Friday 22nd July at 1pm. Thank you for your support in ensuring your child attends up until this day.

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact me at hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk

Yours Sincerely,

Hayley Richley **Principal**





PUBLIC EXHIBITION OF PROPOSALS FOR THE NEW OAK ACADEMY DEVELOPMENT

Date: Wednesday 20th July 2022 Venue: Oak Academy School Hall

Time: 3.30pm until 7.00pm

Oak Academy and Kier Construction invite you to visit the public exhibition of the proposals for a replacement school building.



On display will be plans of the scheme developed so far. There will also be opportunity to speak to the appointed building contractor, Kier and members of its design team.

We would be pleased to see you at:

Oak Academy, Duck Lane, Bournemouth BH11 9JJ

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academv.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

